
 

 
 
Attendance: Bousalis, Bogotch, Bloom, Ariza, Barakat, Brewer, Baxley, Catto, Dernikos, DeHass, 
Cruz-Torres, Dennett, Darling, Brady, Furner, Finnegan, Floyd, Harris, V. Brown, S. Brown, 
Hardman, Imgrund, Mays, Musgrove, Marinaccio, Kumar, Krzemienski, Miller, Nguyen, 
Lieberman, Persin, Powers, Porcaro, Shockley, Frain, Peluso, Ramasamy, Nichols, Reyes-Guerra, 
Mountford, Tessel, Torres, Nightengale-Lee, Vasquez, Sembiante, Maslin-Otrowski, Schoorman, 
Scott, Wilson, Williams, Zainuddin. Dean Silverman. 
 
Announcements:  
Please send department accomplishments to Josephine. 
Congratulations to all that got tenure and/or promotion: Drs. Emelianchik-Key, Ramirez, Salinas, 
DeDonno, Sembiante, Barakat, Vaughan and Terry Clark. 
 
Guest Speaker: 
Michelle Vaughan spoke about online learning – PowerPoint to be disseminated to faculty. 
Some main points include: 
Focus on your strengths and your students’ strengths.  Faculty should focus on giving detailed 
feedback on assignments rather than frequently meeting with students.  An emphasis should 
be placed on building the relationships with students.  It’s a good idea not to have important 
assignments due the first 2 weeks of class.  We should refrain from having students summarize 
readings.  It’s ok not to give an assignment every week.  She recommended using the learning 
academic continuity course building resource that pays $250.  Also recommended to use the 
Canvas chat for help, it is quicker than calling. 
 
Old Business: 
Minutes from January meeting were approved – Dr. Scott made a motion, Dr. Darling 2nd. 
 
Continuing Business: 
Election results – VP- Dr. Mountford, Secretary – Katie Miller, Archivist  - Lisa Finnegan, 
senators – Drs. Sembiante, Dukes, Salinas, and S. Brown.  The senators must attend all Monday 
senate meetings that happen once per month. 
Department reps – Dr. Emelianchik-Key, Dr. Ramirez, Dr. Scott, Traci Catto, Dr. Porcaro, Dr. 
Dernikos. 
Faculty Senate report: Kim Dunn is the new president. There is a proposal to make syllabi 
simpler.  All the COE new courses were approved.  Pass/Fail option was approved.  There were 
cases of COVID reported by faculty and students, but not seen my on campus health.  There 
was a question regarding how the BOG will be enforcing metrics during this time, and they 



Dr. Schoorman reported on the diversity committee – The diversity survey is ready to go when 
life goes back to ‘normal.’ 
 
Dean’s talking points: 
There was a question regarding the strengths and weaknesses of the COE.  The Dean stated 
that we have strong res


